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Dear Tree Canopy Stakeholders, 
 
After multiple conversations and much consideration, this Thursday’s tree rewrite work session will be postponed 
for a number of weeks until our current health crisis is in a more stable place.  
  
Protecting our ‘City in the Forest’ is a critically important priority for Atlanta. In the intervening weeks, we will 
work closely with the Planning Department, community stakeholders, and the public to keep the city on track for 
final passage in August. In order to keep the process of feedback moving forward, we plan to continue 
conversations with stakeholders as the City continues to work toward a second draft, including holding an in-
person meeting with the public when safe to do so. In the meantime, we want your input.  
 
The draft tree rewrite ordinance can be found here: https://www.atlantaga.gov/home/showdocument?id=45336 
  
If you have thoughts or questions about the current draft or would like to be added to our email list on this topic, 
please email JRPulidindi@AtlantaGa.Gov. We will keep you updated on next steps and the rescheduled work 
session date.  
  
Thank you for your engagement on this important issue. 
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